These requirements supercede those issued in your existing, approved APD’s for the shallow wells
located in T. 17 S., Rgs. 29, 30 and 31 E, NMPM. If you have any question regarding this matter
please call John S. Simitz at (505) 627-0288 or Armando A. Lopez at (505) 627-0248.

Sincerely,

b8t

Larry D. Bray
Acting Assistant Field Office Manager,

Lands and Minerals



